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DISPOSITION:  DEFERRED ACCOUNTING APPROVED  
 

 On January 30, 2009, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) filed a request 
with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission), pursuant to ORS 757.259, to 
defer revenues associated with Schedule 123, the Sales Normalization (SNA) and Lost Revenue 
Recovery Adjustments (LRRA) and the refund of Return on Equity (ROE) effective February 1, 
2009.   The Commission approved PGE’s request in Order No. 09-162. 
 

On January 20, 2010, PGE filed a request to reauthorize deferral of revenues 
associated with the SNA, LRRA, and ROE.  The details of the filing and Staff’s 
recommendation are described in Staff's Report, attached as Appendix A, and incorporated 
by reference. 
 

At its Public Meeting on February 23, 2010, the Commission adopted Staff’s 
recommendation.   

 
 

 












